
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

The Epiphany of the Lord~ Year A 
8 Jan 2017 

 

Catholic 7 night Rome Pilgrimages 
Led by Father Sean Cullen PP of Bowral and Mittagong, and accompanied by Father Michael, a tour to Rome will be taking 

place from 10-17 August 2017. The tour is comparatively brief – just 7 days and nights – and includes the great sites of Rome. 

Here’s what can be expected: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The cost is $1,790 per person twin share, airfares excluded. The tour includes seven nights’ accommodation staying at 

Domus Australia, breakfast daily, 3 evening meals, all tours and admissions, expert English-speaking tour guide, all 

tips, and daily Mass at the beautiful chapel of Domus Australia. 
 

If interested in more details, please consult with Father Michael. The tour group is comparatively small, about 24. It is 

expected there may be about a dozen parishioners from the Southern Highlands and another dozen parishioners from 

our own parish. For those who haven’t been to Rome, a tour like this is life-changing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Accounts ~2016 

In keeping with diocesan statutes, our parish accounts are expected to be audited in January. Many thanks to our 

parishioners who are so financially committed to the operational side of the parish. Greatly needed and much 

appreciated. 

 
 

Basilica of St Peter;         Basilica of Mary Major; 

Basilica of Holy Cross;           Basilica of St Paul’s; 

Holy Stairs;                  Catacombs and Colosseum; 

Vatican Gardens;      Night Walking tour of Rome; 

Vatican Museums;                            Sistine Chapel; 

Papal Audience   or   Sunday Angelus (if possible). 


